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Welcome back to West Lynn in 2020!  

We hope that you have all had fantastic holidays and Santa brought you 

everything you wanted.   

Class 3 welcome Mrs. Curtis this week as their teacher on Monday,   

Tuesday and Wednesday.  She has already fitted right in with the class 

and we look forward to seeing the class continue going from strength to 

strength under her care. 

Can we please remind you that PE Kits MUST be in school all week.  They 

should be named and contain plimsoles or trainers.  PE is an essential 

part of the National Curriculum so please ensure that your children can 

take part.   

 Attendance! Who will win?  

This week it was  Class  4 and 6   

with  100%  Well done! 

Friends Meeting - Everyone Welcome 

The next Friends meeting is on Thursday 16th January at  

3.05pm in the Year 6 Classroom. All parents, guardians, 

friends or grandparents are very welcome to attend.  

Many thanks. 



Tel: 01553 772330                                    Email: office@westlynnprimary.co.uk 

Governors of the school can be contacted :         Chairofgov@westlynnprimary.co.uk   

www.westlynn.norfolk.sch.uk 

Headteacher’s Award 

Congratulations to: 

         Academic Award   Behaviour Award 

Reception  Bonnie & Riley       Adrianas 

Year 1:    Malachy & Ada      Cassie 

Year 2:    Samuel & Albie-Joe   Erin        

Year 3:    Max & Kayla       Arjun  

Year 4      Ethan & Tiana       Millie    

Year 5:     Tom & Patrick      Isla   

Year 6       Emma         Judyta 

We are now using Stratfords to provide jumpers, cardigans, polo shirts and summer hats for the 

children.  Please download the Uniform Price List from the school website which should be 

emailed directly to orders@stratfords.com, or alternative you can collect one from the school 

office.  One will also be emailed with this newsletter. 

Unfortunately, the school is unable to help you with any queries regarding Stratfords, however 

should you have any queries they have a shop in North Lynn Industrial Estate, PE30 2ND and can 

be contacted by phoning 01553 772043. 

************************************ 

Swimming hats, Book bags and Water bottles will continue to be available from the school office 

as we can provide them at a more competitive price:  

Price List 

Swimming Hats £2.65 

Book Bags   £4.50 

Water Bottles  £1.00 
 

If you would like to purchase any of these please email the school at 

office@westlynnprimary.co.uk  with the details of your order.  Payments should be made on 

Parentpay. 

mailto:orders@stratfords.com
mailto:office@westlynnprimary.co.uk


6th January 2020 Back to School 

Football Club starts after school 

7th January 2020 After school Badminton Club starts today 

8th January 2020 Swimming Starts for Class 1 and Class 3 

15th January 2020 Classical Music Rocks visits KS2 

1.30 - Ollie Day Road Safety Show 

16th January 2020 Swimming Gala for selected students 9.30 - 11am 

21st January 2020 Cross Country at Lynnsport for Qualifiers 10am  

23rd January 2020 Y1 Class Assembly at 2.45pm 

28th January 2020 Active Kids Festival at Lynnsport for selected                 

students  

30 Thursday 2020 Bag 2 School Collection 
 

Class 5 Assembly at 2.45pm 

4th February 2020 Gym Competition for selected Students 10am at         

Eagles Gym 

12th February 2020  Friends Cinema Night—Toy Story 4 

13th February 2020 Class 6 Assembly at 2.45pm 

14th February 2020 Last day of school 

24th February 2020 Back to School 

The next two academic years term dates are available on the school’s 

website.  However for your convenience, we have also emailed them 

with the newsletter. 


